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FROM THE SIDELINE: 
 
Over the past few weeks there have been some big changes at Bartram Trail. Coach Chris Phelps; the varsity basketball 
coach for the last 15 seasons at Bartram Trail, was announced as Principal on Friday, April 24.  With this new position 
Coach Phelps will now be Principal Phelps. 
 
I want to take a moment to thank Coach Phelps for his leadership. Not only is Coach Phelps an incredible basketball 
coach but also a great teacher. He helps these young men improve on the court as well as improve as people. Coach 
Phelps is always able to relate basketball to life by discussing the pillars of success; humility, servanthood, unity, passion, 
and thankfulness on a daily basis. I hope our current and past basketball players take a moment to express to Coach 
Phelps how grateful they are for his leadership over the past seasons. With Coach Phelps taking a new position, I have 
been named Head Coach by our Athletic Director Ben Windle.  
 
I am extremely grateful for the opportunity to be varsity basketball coach at Bartram Trail. My goal will be to help 
improve these young men on the court, in the classroom, and in the community. Much as Coach Phelps, I will continue 
to incorporate the pillars of success into all that we do: humility, servanthood, unity, passion, and thankfulness.  I will 
give my best effort to teach these young men the game of basketball, stress the importance of being a student athlete, 
and help develop these young men into people that their family, school, and the community can be proud of. I strongly 
believe that we have an opportunity to get better every day and I will attack each practice, weight room session, 
conditioning session, and character development activity with this passion for improvement. It is my goal that our 
student athletes will not only improve on the court but also become better people because of playing basketball at 
Bartram Trail.  
 
In the next edition I will discuss the summer schedule for June which will include practice times, volunteer opportunities, 
strength training, and summer league details. Again, I cannot say enough how excited and grateful I am to be the Varsity 
Coach at Bartram Trail!   
 
Thank you,  
 
Coach T.  
Jeremiah.teuscher@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
 
IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 PHYSICALS offered on Saturday, May 16 

 @ BT, 9:00-11:30 am 

 $20 

 Great way to get paperwork for summer! 

 

 

“Success comes from knowing that you did your best to be the best you are capable of becoming.” –John Wooden 

mailto:Jeremiah.teuscher@stjohns.k12.fl.us

